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Voice Over: 

What will the future look like? 

We all have ideas about what we want to see in our own lives. 

And at election time, we all come together to help choose a direction for 
Australia’s future. 

The federal election will be held on Saturday the 21st May. 

So make sure you know where and how to vote. 

Your vote will help shape Australia. 

Go to aec.gov.au to find your nearest polling place. 
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